

St Francis Xavier Primary School

90 Mayona Road, Montmorency VIC 3094, Phone: 03 9435 8474 Email: principal@sfxmontmorency.catholic.edu.au www.sfxmontmorency.catholic.edu.au

09.09.25

IMPORTANT PERFORMANCE UPDATES

Dear Families.

Thank you so much for your support and flexibility with the later start this morning. After a big night on stage, our performers really appreciated the extra rest—it made for a happy and refreshed day, with lots of excitement for tonight's performance!

A few important reminders for this evening:

Drop-Off Procedures

- Please park and walk your child down to the theatre.
- **Do not reverse down the laneway**—this is a one-way route until the end of the evening for everyone's safety.

Make-Up

• All students must arrive at the theatre with their make-up already applied, as outlined in previous communications. This helps us stay on schedule and keeps things running smoothly backstage.

Tickets

• Please double-check the date on your tickets to ensure you attend on the correct night. This helps us avoid any confusion with seating and ensures everyone enjoys the performance comfortably.

Pick-Up Procedures

- Prep Year 2: Collect from the stage area inside the auditorium.
- Years 3 4: Collect from the middle door entrance.
- Years 5 6: Collect from the backstage door entrance.

Please ensure all students are checked off with staff before leaving.

Thank you again for your continued support in making this a memorable experience for our students. We're looking forward to another fantastic night on stage!

Kind regards

Jo Nolen

Principal